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Attendance for the week beginning 27.02.23 

Y3K 98% Expected Attendance 

Y6Ke 97% Expected Attendance 

Rec P, Y4H 96% Expected Attendance 

Y2F, Y6Ki 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y1C 94% Concern of under achievement 

Rec M, Y1D, Y5C 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y5D 91% Risk of under achievement 

Y2M 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y3M 88% Serious risk of under achievement 

Diary Dates  
• 13.03.23 – Start of Science Week 
• 15.03.23 – Fire Service Y2 and Y6 
• 15.03.23-16.03.23 – Industrial Action 
• 28.03.23 – Table Top Sale 
• 01.04.23 – 16.04.23 Easter Holiday 
• 17.4.23 – Return to School 
• 01.05.23 – May Day (school closed) 
• 08.05.23 – Coronation Day (School Closed) 
• 09.05.23 – Y6 SATs Week 
• 27.05.23 – 04.06.23 – Half Term 
• 30.06.23 – INSET – School Closed 
• 03.07.23 – INSET - School Closed 
• 06.07.23 – Year 6 Prom 

 
 

 
 

Industrial Action 
The NEU have planned two days of industrial 
action on Wednesday and Thursday next 
week. 
 

The following classes will be open: 
• Y2m 
• Y2F 
• Y3M 
• Y6Ki 
• Y6Ke 

 
It is important that if you have more than 
one child, but only one child’s class is open, 
the child whose class is open still attends 
school. 

I never thought I would be  
writing a Friday newsletter whilst  
stuck at home due to the snow! 
 
I apologise if the school being  
closed has caused challenges for some of 
you. As I said on Class Dojo, closing a school 
is always a last resort. 
 
 
 

Fire Service visiting Y2 and Y6 
Next Wednesday we will be  
having visitors from the Fire Service  
working with Year 6 and Year 2 children. Children will 
learn all about fire safety, the risks of fire and also how 
to stay safe. 
 
All learning will be at an age appropriate level. More 
information can be found at https://www.derbys-
fire.gov.uk/community/schools 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Science Week  
Next week will be British  
Science week. Miss Dilks,  
our Leader for science,  
has planned a busy week including some parent 
visitors talking about the jobs, watching live 
experiments and also taking part in a number of 
science activities. Keep a look out on Class Dojo for 
work completed by your child with their class. 
 
 
 
 

Book Fair 
Unfortunately, the poor weather has 
resulted in a day less with the book fair. Mrs 
Partridge has contacted the company to 
rearrange a pick up for the books. We may 
manage another day and will let you know 
as soon as we hear back from them. 
 
 

Parent Questionnaires 
Next week I will be sending out  
questionnaires to gather your feedback. 
The aim of this is to understand your views on what is 
going well and what needs to improve. Your views 
should be about how things are now, nothing historical 
(more than a year ago).  
 
If you have a large concern, the questionnaire won’t 
resolve it as it will be anonymous. Thanks in advance. 


